

Item
Meeting 2016 May 16

COUNCIL REPORT

TO:

CITY COUNCIL

DATE:

2016 May 11

FROM:

MAYOR DEREK R. CORRIGAN

SUBJECT:

APPOINTMENT OF CITY MANAGER

PURPOSE: To announce the appointment of a new City Manager.

RECOMMENDATION:

THAT Council receive this report for INFORMATION. 1.

REPORT

At the Closed meeting of Council on 2016 May 09, Council confirmed the appointment of Mr. Lambert Chu as City Manager for the City of Burnaby.

Mr. Chu commenced employment with the City in 1990, and was appointed Director Engineering in 2007. Mr. Chu has been Deputy City Manager since 2012.

Mr. Chu has been filling the role of Acting City Manager since the retirement of Bob Moncur on 2016 February 29.

The wealth of knowledge and experience that Mr. Chu brings to the office of City Manager will serve the City well. I know Council looks forward to working with Mr. Chu in furthering the many exciting projects in the City of Burnaby.

Derek R. Corrigan

Mayor

Copied to:

City Manager

Deputy City Manager Director of Finance